
Green Team Initiative April 2025 

            Join the Clean Ocean Action Beach Sweep on April 12, 2025!          

Highlands, it’s time to roll up our sleeves and make a difference! The Clean Ocean Action 
Beach Sweep is happening on April 12, 2025, and we need YOU to help keep our beach 

clean and beautiful!       

Here’s why it matters: 

•     Protect Our Ocean: Trash on the beach doesn’t just look bad—it can harm marine 
life! By cleaning up, we’re helping to prevent animals from getting trapped in debris or 

ingesting harmful materials.           

•     A Safer Beach for All: A clean beach means a safer place for families to relax, 
children to play, and pets to roam. Let’s make sure our beach is something we can all enjoy, 

without the worry of litter.        

•     Community Pride: When we come together to clean up, we’re not just protecting 
the environment—we’re strengthening our community. It’s a great chance to meet new 

people and make a tangible impact!                    

   How YOU can help: 

•                     Mark your calendars for April 12th! 

•           Bring your gloves and a 5-gal bucket to join the fun! 

•             Spread the word and bring friends and family! 

We want to hear from YOU!       Why do you think keeping our beach clean is so important? 

Drop your thoughts in the comments and let’s get ready to make a splash together!           

Together, we can make our beach cleaner and safer for all to enjoy. See you on April 12th! 

          

 


